
MENDON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
�

EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES OF MEETING-------------------------------- April 23, 2013 

APPROVED-----------------------------------------------------------May 6, 2013 (not to be released) 

APPROVED FOR RELEASE------------------------------------------------------JANUARY 5, 2015 

Chairman Ammendolia, Selectmen Goddard and Tinio and Rich Schofield, Finance Committee 

Chairman, are present. 

Chairman Ammendolia opened the Exec Session opened 8:25 p.m. 

Rich & Lawney will re-run the numbers due to Executive Session with the Fire Department on 
April 17, 2013. 

Rich Schofield, L. Tinio, Chief Horn & M. Ammendolia met again with Fire Department Union 
members Mark Bucchino, James Huth, and Charles Phipps. Tonight they agreed to remove the 
maintenance stipend from their request for their new contract. $15,000 is available in the budget 
for their increases but does not include longevity.  

$70,015 is available for raises across all departments. 

Chairman Ammendolia adjourned the meeting at 8:40 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Diane Willoughby 
Administrative Assistant 

�


